
To: İstanbul Kültür University

Cc: Türkiye University Sports Federation

Ljubljana; October 26, 2023

Dear Mr İsmail Çakıt,

on behalf of the EUSA Executive Committee and on our personal behalf, we would like to thank

you again for submitting the application to become the EUSA Associated Member.

We would like to inform you that the EUSA General Assembly at its meeting on October 13,

2023, awarded the İstanbul Kültür University the status of EUSA Associated Member.

Universities, which have been granted the Status of EUSA Associated Member may enjoy all the

benefits as stated in the EUSA Associated Members Guidelines (art. 5).

In the attachment we are sending you the Certificate of Membership; the printed version will be

sent via post.

Congratulations once again and we are looking forward to our future cooperation.

With best regards,

Adam Roczek, Matjaz Pecovnik,

President Secretary General


